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July 26, 1977

Mr. N. E. Maxwell, Jr.

‘New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: Packer Leakage Tests
San Juan 28-5 Unit #33
L - 17-28N-5W
Huerfanito Unit #88
B - 23-27N-9W

Dear Mr. Maxwell:

We have received notification from you to take immediate action to
eliminate the apparent interzonal communication in each of the referenced
wells.

We are evaluating these wells to determine the most appropriate course of

action to take in each case to comply with the rule authorizing multiple
compietions.

Very truly yours,
(o W L oS
W. D. Dawson
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